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All incoming materials are being inventoried on the computer and filed away properly. 
The ongoing projects remain of listing the Foreign Sections and Individual Biographical 
Files.  These are both worker on constantly. 
 
Many of the Foreign Societies have discontinued furnishing the AIS Library their 
bulletins.  I continue to make contact with various individuals in hopes to remedy the 
situation. 
 
There has been a flurry of activity of individuals needing research materials this last year. 
Many books, bulletins, medals and art materials have been donated from various sources. 
 
Attached is a copy the AIS Library Items for the 2008 Convention Silent Auction for 
the Board’s approval.  A reminder to the Board that these items are ALL EXCESS 
materials. 
 
Respectively Submitted, 
 
 
Tracy Plotner 
AIS Library Chair 
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